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Impact On Our State & Community

Recently, we have witnessed sickening examples of 
domestic violence in our area, which have piqued our 
determination to raise awareness and support victims of 
domestic abuse & sexual assault. As a community, it is 
crucial to offer help and reassurance to those struggling in 
vulnerable situations. No person should have to endure any 
acts of violence or sexism. We feel that as the next 
generation of our community, we are obligated to ensure 
that women all across our state & town have access to 
resources and do our best to prevent domestic abuse.           

Domestic violence and women's rights have had an 
immense impact on our state and community. 

“33.9% of 
Massachusetts women 
and 31.7% of 
Massachusetts men 
experience intimate 
partner physical 
violence, intimate 
partner sexual 
violence and/or 
intimate partner 
stalking in their 
lifetimes” 
according to ncadv.org



Data & Research
● “1 in 3 women have experienced some form 

of physical violence.” 

● "On average, more than 10 million women 

and men are physically abused by their 

partner in a year "

● "On a typical day, there are more than 

20,000 phone calls placed to domestic 

violence hotlines nationwide"

● "Between 2003 and 2008, 142 women were 

murdered in their workplace by their abuser, 

78% of women killed in the workplace 

during this timeframe."

Over the course of our project, we have 
collected many statistics and data regarding 
domestic violence. Listed to the right is the 
most prominent data we found, stated by 
ncadv.org. NCADV is a non-profit organization, 
advocating for survivors of domestic violence.  

These statistics show how
drastic abuse has become in 
our society today. It is 
extremely upsetting that we 
have become so desensitized to 
these acts of extreme violence.  

https://ncadv.org/STATISTICS#:~:text=1%20in%203%20women%20and,be%20considered%20%22domestic%20violence.%22&text=1%20in%207%20women%20and,injured%20by%20an%20intimate%20partner


Bill H.4290, An Act to Protect Victims of Crimes & the Public
● This bill was introduced by Charlie Baker, our Governor.

● It claims to…

→ Add to the list of offenses that require consequential hearings

→ Eliminate ineffective action to address legal safety concerns

→ Enforce more restrictions and detainments for offenders

→ Strengthen the ability of judges to enforce conditions of pretrial release

● Judges can revoke a person’s release if they violated 

court-ordered condition

● More crimes will be qualified for trial, such as…

○ Potential or threatened violence

○ Crimes of sexual abuse

Bill History: A Timeline

2017

Bill is filed & proposed

Governor Baker Proposes this bill: 
An Act to Protect Victims of Crimes 

& the Public

Senate concurs to hearings

Our Senate agrees to further 
discuss Governor Baker’s proposal

2021

Further progress is made

Senate & Judiciary continue to 
concur to hearings, the following 

date being June 30, 2022

2022

● Information Sources:

○ mass.gov
○ malegislature.gov 

https://www.mass.gov/news/massachusetts-office-for-victim-assistance-endorses-legislation-to-protect-survivors-from-dangerous-individuals-distribution-of-explicit-images#:~:text=and%20marginalized%20communities.-,An%20Act%20to%20protect%20victims%20of%20crime%20and%20the%20public,or%20prevent%20effective%20action%20to
https://malegislature.gov/Bills/192/H4290/BillHistory?pageNumber=1&direction=desc&sortColumn=BillHistoryDateTime


Action Steps
1. Our project began with creating an informative website about the bill, as well as 

domestic violence. As said before, this entailed lots of research and preparation.
a. After gathering information, we used Google Sites to create and publish 

the website.
b. It provides statistics, hotlines, and details about Women's Rights, 

Domestic Violence, and Charlie Baker’s proposed bill. 

2. Next, we decided to start spreading awareness by sending a Google Form Petition (via 
email) to the middle and high school students in our district, as well as their faculties. 
Students and community members had the opportunity to sign, sending support and 
encouragement to Governor Baker & his team. 

a. Our petition also included further information regarding domestic 
violence, as well as the link to our website. 

b. To promote it, we sent the petition (via email) to our family, friends, and 
peers

c. We reached out to Governor Baker’s office (via email), got a confirmation 
of receival, and are currently awaiting a response. 



Proof of Action: Our Website Proof of Action: Our Petition



Proof of Action: Email to Other Schools Proof of Action: Email to Charlie Baker



Action Steps Results 

As a result of our petition and website, we have so far 

reached a total of 236 signatures in support for 

Governor Baker’s bill. We are very satisfied with our 

successful results and hope that our efforts will 

continue to gain momentum to help create a more safe 

and equal future for women in our town & state. Our 

project also helped garner more support and 

recognition for Charlie Baker’s bill, “An Act to Protect 

Victims of Crimes & the Public.” 



Thank you for your time, as well as the opportunity to express our 
concerns and educate about domestic violence. We are extremely 

passionate about this prominent issue. 

We hope that the results of our project will encourage you to 
further support women across Massachusetts, and demonstrate 

the importance of community, benevolence, and compassion. 

Thank you!!   


